
Recommendations from Scholarship Committee 
 

Background 
 
For the past several years the Academic Senate has awarded money to graduating 
students who maintain a 4.0 gpa during their tenure at Crafton Hills College. 
 
Last spring (See April 1, 2009 Minutes) the Academic Senate voted changes in criteria 
for the Faculty Scholarship which resulted in greater difficulty for those eligible students 
– announced during Honors Convocation -  to actually receive the money. (For example, 
students were asked to show proof of further enrollment.)  
 
Recommended Changes 
 
While the Scholarship Committee welcomes most of the voted changes in policy from 
last spring, we recommend the following modifications: 
 

1. That the Faculty Scholarship, given to 4.0 degree eligible students, be considered 
an award for excellent academic work, and therefore, bestowed as soon as 
possible without proof of enrollment in a subsequent semester.  

 
2. That proof of 4.0 status will be that gpa verified by Records Office at the time of 

Honors Convocation. 
 


